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24 October 2017   Mr. David Mok Director Furen International School Singapore  Dear Mr Mok,  I am happy to confirm the following after my visit to your school and to facilitate the admission of highly qualified prospective students from your School for our 2019 academic year.  Stellenbosch University will consider FIS students based on their A level (Provisional) and IGCSE results for admission into our undergraduate degree programmes.  This admission will be provisional and the final admission and enrolment will be based on their final results. The admission will also be subject to the normal faculty programme requirements as well as selection criteria for programmes with a limited intake.  Students from FIS who receive provisional admission, will receive a letter of admission with a request to send us (Stellenbosch University International) their final results via e-mail to ctalmarkes@sun.ac.za in order to obtain confirmation from SU International that the candidate would be eligible to register during January following the year of application.  We also commit to providing support to your students with their study permit applications as well as their applications for accommodation. Our airport transfer service will also be made available. Please be reminded that the closing of applications are 30 June for the following academic year starting late January.  We look forward to receiving applications from suitable candidates from your esteemed institution.  Yours sincerely    Best regards,     Robert Kotzé  Senior Director: Stellenbosch University International Co-Director: Confucius Institute Stellenbosch University 


